
Dear Families,

Welcome back to a brand new academic year! We hope this will be our best yet,

filled with exciting opportunities and meaningful learning experiences for all our

children.

This year, we’re giving our newsletter a glow-up! We’re refreshing its style and

content to make it more engaging and useful for you. But we’d love your input —

what do you enjoy reading about? Are we sharing the right kind of updates?

Your feedback is incredibly valuable and helps us improve how we communicate

with you. Please feel free to share your thoughts by emailing us at

office@becclesacademy.org.

Thank you for being part of our school community. Let’s make this year a

fantastic one — together!

Warm regards,

Mrs Wells
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headteacher’s hello

dates to note
Monday 15  September - Class & Individual photosth

Friday 19  September - Year 6 Tripth

Tuesday 30  September - Family Cooking Sessionth

Thursday 2  October - Family Cooking Sessionnd

Monday 6  October - Local Governing Board Meetingth

mailto:office@becclesacademy.org


news and
updates
We would like to share some important staff news with you. Sadly,
we will soon be saying goodbye to two of our much-loved team
members as they move on to exciting new adventures.
Miss White will be stepping away from education to embrace new
challenges. Her nurturing spirit and dedication to her pupils have
been deeply valued, and she will be greatly missed by both staff
and children.
Mrs Manders will be joining the local Community Family Hubs,
where she will be sharing her expertise with younger families.
While we are sad to see her go, we are incredibly proud of this
next step in her career. She also hopes to return in the future to
deliver parent courses and family sessions, which we know will be
warmly welcomed.
We wish both Miss White and Mrs Manders every success and
happiness in their future paths, and we are sure you will join us in
sending them your very best wishes.
Their final working day with us will be Friday 26th September.



We’re excited to introduce a fresh approach! Each edition will
spotlight a few classes at a time, giving them the recognition they
deserve.
To celebrate all achievements more regularly, we’ll be sharing
updates on Facebook and Instagram — so please consider
following us! Don’t forget to like, share, and comment on our posts
to help spread the joy and support our amazing community.

Flyer focus

Magnetite class have been diving
into the fascinating world of
Cubism in their art lessons.
They've studied the
groundbreaking work of Pablo
Picasso and Georges Braque,
and are now creating their own
pieces inspired by this bold and
exciting art movement.
We can't wait to see their unique
interpretations come to life!



Reception and Year 1 have made a wonderful start to the
term and have settled back into class routines with
enthusiasm. The children have enjoyed spending time getting
to know one another and building new friendships. 
A particular highlight of our week has been exploring the
dressing-up rail, where children have loved transforming into
their favourite characters from books and television. This has
sparked lots of imaginative play, while also helping our
confidence to grow as we share ideas and connect through
shared interests.



Year 2 had a fantastic time visiting Broak Oak Farm, made
possible by generous funding from The Country Trust.
We enjoyed a peaceful woodland walk, learned all about
the lifecycle of wheat and its many uses, and met a host
of wonderful animals — including a day-old chick.
It was such a memorable experience… we wish we could
go every week!


